

Julie Bisland:Welcome to the GNSO Review Working Group Meeting on Thursday, 12 October 2017 at 14:00 UTC

Julie Bisland:Agenda wiki page: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_community.icann.org_x_5oNEB&d=DwlCaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwl3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=QiF-05YzARosRvTYd84AB_UYInlydmFcjNmBM5XgySw&m=KE0PxYV7OHjvW1L8cYhRrjgUFFu6fLjMc29f9arTUu0&s=qQcDb-TXT5SFVWOMrgeu-nz4qA8NVmEy9ny5xbkDTZ8&e=

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:hi julie

Julie Bisland:Hello Kris! :)

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:julie...do you think a reminder is appropriate....?

Julie Bisland:done :)

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:just in case

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:ok got mine :)

Julie Bisland:there's a GNSO council call ending in a few minutes, so we should start seeing staff shortly.

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:iknow

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i guess they will slowly connect

Lori Schulman:we are slowly connecting. these weeks up to the next meeting are terrible. I have 2 conferences before Abu Dhabi starts..

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i think let's give a few minutes

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:good for me

Julie Bisland:Welcome Rafik!

Rafik:hello all

Wolf-Ulrich Knoben:Hi Rafik again!

Rafik:more ICANN call to end the day :)

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:it makes sense and good approach

Julie Bisland:Welcome Lawrence Olawale Roberts!

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:sounds good

Lori Schulman:Sounds practical

Julie Hedlund:Great idea Wolf-Ulrich!

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:yes.. works better

Julie Hedlund:to Sept 2018

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:in a way saying we will not overlap ...yes makes aense....

Wolf-Ulrich Knoben:I'm then fine with the title

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:or overshoot

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:like your idea

Julie Bisland:Note: Lawrence Olawale-Roberts joined on audio only.

Wolf-Ulrich Knoben:ok, Julie!

Rafik:sorry I need to leave the call I will check the recordings and notes later.

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i think we may need a more clearer discussion with others on this because i seem to find that in many policies the work is stalling

Rafik:@Wolf-Ulrich as liaison , we can work together for status update to council

Wolf-Ulrich Knoben:thanks Rafik, and bye

Rafik:bye all

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i suggest that that be on the agenda clearly stated

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:for the 19th

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:thanks for the appraisal...i think it has it's weight and support the idea

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:but i think a good briefing for the group onlist would be important

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i would like to know the impact from the objectives and real outputs

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:@lori...i think it makes sense

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:it's worth it

Sara Bockey:Apologies. I need to drop for another call.

Julie Hedlund:Thanks everyone!